
REPRESENTATIONS FROM OTHER PERSONS (SUPPORT) 

1. 

From: Michelle Howard  
Sent: 24 June 2020 15:56 
To: Paul Morrish 
Subject: External Email : Re: Licence application 20/02410/PREMLI 

Thanks Paul 

While I get that there are licensing conditions to follow, its very perceptive and biased more 
toward making an objection than a positive comment or message of support. In relation to 
Public Safety. 

I want express my support for the above application in Alvechurch as I feel that creating local 
employment has a positive impact on levels of crime and public safety.  
 

In the current economic climate, with such high levels in unemployment, a local business 
such as this with the potential to provide local employment and source and utilise local 
supply chains is such a breath of fresh air. We need to stimulate growth and provide 
opportunities and I for one am hugely in favour of such a business. Evidence also suggests 
that by creating local business in the hospitality sector, it encourages economic activity in 
other such local venues so I think this proposal is just what Alvechurch needs right now.  
 

Thanks 

Michelle Howard 

From: Paul Morrish <Paul.Morrish@worcsregservices.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 12:56:39 PM 
To: 'michelle.howard@hotmail.co.uk' <michelle.howard@hotmail.co.uk> 
Subject: FW: Licence application 20/02410/PREMLI  

 Dear Michelle 

 Thank you for your email. 
  
We are unable to accept your comments as a relevant representation as defined in the 
legislation.  Any representations (support or otherwise) must relate to the likely effect of 
granting the application on the promotion of the four licensing objectives, which are as 
follows; 
  
Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
Public Safety 
Public Nuisance 
Protection of Children From Harm 
  
Regards 



  
Paul 
  
  
From: Michelle Howard  
Sent: 23 June 2020 16:07 
To: WRS Enquiries 
Subject: External Email : Licence application 20/02410/PREMLI 
  
I just wanted to write to express my support for the above application in Alvechurch.  
  
In the current economic climate, with such high levels in unemployment, a local business 
such as this with the potential to provide local employment and source and utilise local 
supply chains is such a breath of fresh air. We need to stimulate growth and provide 
opportunities and I for one am hugely in favour of such a business. Evidence also suggests 
that by creating local business in the hospitality sector, it encourages economic activity in 
other such local venues so I think this proposal is just what Alvechurch needs right now.  
  
Thanks 
Michelle Howard 
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